



50 Darien Way San Francisco, CA 94127 Tel (415) 759-2807 Fax (415) 759-2843

March 21, 2022

Dear Kinder Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to Commodore Sloat School! Kindergarten is a great milestone for your child and we're glad you have entrusted Commodore Sloat with this experience. Our talented kindergarten teachers are Ms. Loia, Mrs. Wentworth, and Mrs. Walsh. We are excited to meet each of you and your child. On behalf of the kindergarten teachers and myself, we welcome you and want you to know that we will do everything we can to make your child's kindergarten experience the best possible. Our school is an inclusive community. We strive to ensure that all families in our school feel welcomed and included. Please let me know if we can do anything to help you feel welcomed.

I would like to invite you to the school's Rainbow A-Fair on Sunday, April 10 from 10am-2pm. This is a good opportunity to get to know our school.

In addition, please come to visit Sloat on Friday, April 22 from 8:30-9:30 for a community coffee. You can meet some parents and I will be available to answer any questions that you may have.

We have tentatively scheduled **kindergarten orientation** and request that you attend with your child on **Friday, August 12 from 2:30 PM-3:30 PM followed by a playdate from 3:30 PM-5:00 PM**. This is your chance to get to know the teachers, learn how to support your child during his/her kindergarten year, and meet other kindergarten families. We look forward to having your child start at Sloat on the first day of school, Monday, August 15th at 8:40 am. Every morning takes place in the upper yard where students line up with their classes. Please look forward to an envelope that will be sent home in the first week of August that will include the school's calendar and more information about the school's procedures. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at abdolcaderf@sfusd.edu.

Sincerely,

Fowzigiah Abdolcader Principal